Iowa School & Community Foundation Collaboration 
Four Local Pilot Projects
CVC is working with the National School Foundation Association, a partnering organization with the Iowa Association of School Boards, to promote collaboration between local Community Foundation entities and local Schools or School Foundations. 

We are looking for up to four clusters that include both school and community foundation entities that are interested in serving as pilot project collaboration initiatives involving local schools and community foundation entities during the coming school year. 

$2000 is reserved to cover expenses for each of four local pilot projects.  The local pilot projects would include local training sessions and discussions designed to develop and implement local collaboration initiatives. 

Expressions of interest in serving as a pilot project community/county will be jointly evaluated by representatives of the National School Foundation Association and CVC Philanthropy Committee.   Selection criteria may include description of local context, initial innovative ideas, model variation, geographic distribution, promise for success, and potential outcomes. 

For consideration, local school and community foundation representatives must send an E-mail expressing interest to: cvc@iastate.edu  by June 1, 2006; or until suitable pilot project participants are identified.  Expressions of interest for exploring collaboration must include local contact information for the School or School Foundation contact person AND similar contact information for the local County/Community Foundation entity contact person.  In addition, a short statement of less than 200 words is encouraged to describe (1) the local context for collaboration, (2) any initial ideas or models for collaboration, and (3) the potential promise for success and potential outcomes.  

All entrants agree to have a summary description of their project and the results posted on the CVC website and to share their initiative at a CVC Philanthropic Academy.

